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Helping us to Improve Children’s Centre Services

Early Years Provider Events May 2013
It is important that there is a good partnership between early years providers and children’s centres so that we are providing the activities and services that will improve the outcomes for the families we serve, particularly those whose circumstances place them at risk of poor outcomes.

1. Can you provide examples of where the partnerships/relationships with Children’s Centres have worked particularly well and have had a positive impact on your work with your families and their children?

	


2. Can you provide examples of where the partnerships/relationships with Children’s Centres could be improved so that it has a positive impact upon your work with your families and their children?

	


3. Can you think of ways the role of Children’s Centres could be developed to strengthen and improve the partnership with you in order to – 

· Improve access to early years services in your areas, including high quality early years education and childcare.

· Provide support for families in greatest need.

· Share expertise to improve quality.

	


4. What is your understanding of the role of children’s centre services?

	


5. What would make you want to work more closely with children’s centres to improve outcomes for children and families?

	


6.  Are there any other changes you would like to see which could help us to improve the Children’s Centres service?
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